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                                                         February 14, 2012 
 
 
 

His Excellency Jean Paul Senninger 
Consul du Grand Duchy of Luxembourg 
2200 Massachusetts Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 2008 
 
Dear Mr. Ambassador, 
 
On behalf of the Veterans of the Battle of the Bulge, we express our great appreciation for 
 your participation on February 13, 2012 in the wreath laying ceremony at our Memorial 
 in Arlington Cemetery.  
 
It was indeed an honor for me to conjointly lay the wreath with Mr. Luc Frieden, the Minister 
 of Finance of Luxembourg, a current visitor in Washington.  Prior to this event Minister 
 Frieden laid a wreath at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier which your delegation witnessed  
at the Memorial Amphitheatre. 
 
I would like to compliment Consul Mario Wiesen of your Embassy who helped coordinate the 
notable event supported by Lucien Michels, attaché de presse. 
 
The bond of goodwill that your country has with the Veterans of the Battle of the Bulge  
 these many years is genuine and profound.  Again, thank you for your friendship. 
 
Warmest Regards 
 

  
 
J. David Bailey, National President 
Veterans of the Battle of the Bulge 
1225 Martha Custis Drive #717 
Alexandria, VA 22302 
 
cc: Consul Mario Wiesen 
 
 

 
 

 


